
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               11th October 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Self respect permeates every aspect of your 

life’ 
 

Diary Dates 
 

14  Oct   Y2 Clubs  3:15-4:00 
15  Oct   Flu Vaccinations 
16  Oct   Y2 Dance 3:15-4:00 
17  Oct   Open Evening 4:00-5:30 
17 Oct    Nurture Programme 9:30am 
17 Oct    Forest School 1K 
18 Oct    RD Biscuit Day 
22 Oct   Parents Evening 3:30-6:30 
24 Oct   2H Class Assembly 9:00am 
25 Oct   Break up 3:15 for half term 
 
  

Y2 Football 
 

We wish our Y2 team good luck as they take 
part in a Football Festival on Friday 18th 
October at Tiber Football Centre. 
 

 

Lost Property 
 

Malaak Hejazi in 1M has mislaid her coat. It 
is navy blue with a fur trim hood. If you 
think your child may have taken a similar 
coat home by mistake then please return to 
school. Thank you. 

 

Virtual Coffee Morning 
 
 
There is a virtual coffee morning being held 
on Thursday 17th October at 10:00am being 
delivered jointly by the Mental Health 
Support Team (MHST) & YPAS with a specific 
focus on ‘sleep’. It will run between 10am-
12pm and will cover a discussion on sleep as 
well as offering information, advice and 
guidance. See the link below for details: 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/virtual-coffee-
morning-sleep-tickets-

1033605591147?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 

 
  

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 17th  October it is Poppies (1K) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies 
(with name in) in a plastic bag. If your child 
does not have wellies then we suggest 
bringing an old pair of shoes/trainers as 
their school shoes will get very muddy. 
Thank you. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          98% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   94%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   94% 
 
3 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Bluebells, Poppies and Snowdrops! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

96% 
 

 

An Open Evening will 
be held on: 

 
 Thursday 17th October  

 4:00-5:30pm 
 

for parents of 
prospective Nursery and 

Reception children 

Nuts 
 

Just a reminder – due to allergies, we are a nut 
free school. Kindly please do not send any food 
containing nuts for either packed lunch or 
biscuit day. Your co-operation is much 
appreciated. Thank you. 
 

Parents Evening   
 
Parents evening is on Tuesday 22nd 
October 3:30-6:30pm. Our appointment 
system will go live on Arbor on Monday 
14th October. Please book an appointment 
with your child’s teacher on Arbor. Thank 
you. 


